Son'!a Stout

From: Rosemary Gmail <rosemaryford55@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 12:35 PM

To: Sonja Stout

Subject: Re: Extending term

Good Afternoon Miss Sonja,

Yes, | would be willing to extend my term on the P&R
advisory committee.

Have yourself a great day@)

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 9, 2025, at 2:40 PM, Sonja Stout <stouts@lakeorion.org> wrote:

Hi Rosemary,

| hope you're doing well. I’'m planning to include your term extension for the Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board on the Village Council agenda for the April 14, 2025 meeting.
Before doing so, | wanted to confirm that you're still interested in serving another term,
which would extend your appointment through March 31, 2027.

Please let me know via email if you'd like to continue in this role.

Additionally, I will be including the two applicants for the current vacancy on the agenda,
and Council will make an appointment at that time.

Sonja Stout
Clerk/Treasurer
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